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Database Reminders	
•Please update all teacher education information. This 

includes adding completion dates and schools for 
degrees, as well as grades for coursework.

•Please update Kindergarten Destinations for all your 
students!

Photos Courtesy Eugene Field Elementary 

(APS)

Get ready for Spring Observational Assessments!

Due May 1st

Database Questions? 

Eleana Shair

277-7257/eshair@unm.edu

Olivia Bonney

277-2685/obonney@unm.edu

Training and Due Dates

•NO 3rd Quarterly Report due!

•Spring Observational Assessments 

due 5/1

•Final Reflective Report (PED) due 

5/15

•Final Reflective Report (CYFD) due 

  6/15

•PreK Coordinators Webinar

  TBA (March)

Other NewMexicoPreK News

•PED and CYFD are currently in the process of revising / 

updating the RFP for New Mexico PreK.  We will be sure to 

update programs as more information becomes available.    

•Brenda Kofahl would like to thank everyone for the well 

wishes during her sickness and mother’s passing.
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